
 
2855 Gramercy  
Houston, Texas 77025 
Phone: (713) 668-6828 
 
 
January 27, 2025 
 
 
Dear Patient: 
 
It is with mixed emotions that I announce my departure from Houston Eye Associates.  I am 
saddened to leave Houston Eye and my patients.  Thank you for trusting me with your care over the 
last couple of years.  It has been a great privilege to be your ophthalmologist.   
 
Appointments can be made with me through March 7, 2024.  After that I leave you in the trusted 
hands of the ophthalmologists and optometrists at Houston Eye Associates.  We have several 
ophthalmologists and optometrists that would be delighted to see you and your family.  To speak 
with either my staff or the scheduling team, please call (713) 668-6828. 
 
Your medical records will be maintained by Houston Eye Associates.  They will be kept confidential 
and available to the Houston Eye Physicians.  If you choose to transfer to another Physician that is 
outside of Houston Eye Associates, please visit www.HoustonEye.com and click on the Medical 
Records Release button at the top of the page to complete a request.  This will be done at no cost to 
you.  If you have any questions, please contact the Medical Records Department at (713) 668-6828 
ext. 2348. 
 
I have greatly valued our relationship and thank you for your trust.  I am certain that your transition 
to a new Physician will be a smooth one.  Thank you again for allowing me to serve as your 
Physician. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sandip Suresh, M.D. 
Houston Eye Associates 

http://www.houstoneye.com/

